
To, 

The Secretary General                                                                            

Czech Equestrian Federation 

 

 Subject: Invitation for the H.H President of United Arab Emirates Cup, CEN 

160Km, in Abu Dhabi on 08th February 2020 

 Dear Sir/Madam, 

We kindly announce the HH President Cup, CEN, 160km will be held at Emirates 
International Endurance Village in Al Wathba, Abu Dhabi, UAE, on 08th February 2020. 

  The organizing committee wishes to invite the best young riders (2) from your country. 

 All expenses will convert for the direct return travel of the horses, riders and one groom 
per horse will up to 100kg of the equipment for the local travel in UAE. Hotel 
accommodation will be provided with full board. Suitable quarantine arrangements for 
the horses will be available. 

  We wait your early entry confirmation for the riders and horses in this matter. 

  

 

Sincerely 

 

 


